
Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: linda bernson [linda.bernson@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 9:35 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Compliance with the Coastal Act
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1/31/2011

 

Dear County Supervisors, 
  
I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal 
Commission's suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline. 
  
Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission. 
  
Thank you, 
Linda Bernson 
560 Beaumont Way  
Goleta, CA 93117 
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Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: Cigroneta 77 [cigroneta77@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 9:57 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Land Use Development Code update

Dear County Supervisors,

I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal Commission's 
suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline.

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission.

Thank you,

Lori La Riva
Santa Barbara - 93103



Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: Christina Mahon [ecosavvycm@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 12:33 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Coastal Act Compliance
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1/27/2011

Dear County Supervisors, 

  

I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting 
the Coastal Commission's suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline. 

  

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal 
Commission. 

  
Thank you, 
  
Christina Mahon 
1325 Panchita Pl. 
Santa Barbara, CA  93103 

--  
Christina Mahon 
eco-savvy Marketing 
805.704.5055 
ecosavvycm@gmail.com 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 



Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: LULUDDL@aol.com
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 9:53 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: LUDC 
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1/25/2011

Dear County Supervisors, 
  
I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the 
Coastal Commission's suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline. 
  
Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission. 
  
Thank you, 
Lucinda Brisbane 
po box  1053 
stinson beach,  ca 94970 



Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: Elaine LeVasseur [ELeVasseur@hificlub.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 10:35 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Compliance with th Coastal Act
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1/25/2011

Dear County Supervisors, 

  

I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal 
Commission's suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline. 

  

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission. 

  

Thank you, 
  
  
Elaine K. LeVasseur 
Vice President 
HiFi Club 
SBCA's 2010 Subcontractor of the Year! 
519 Garden Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
(805) 962-2525 Office 
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Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: Layne Wheeler [layne.wheeler@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 9:09 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: LUDC

Dear County Supervisors,

We support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal Commission's 
suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline.

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission.

Thank you,
Layne and Barbara Wheeler



Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole 

From: Else Wolff [else.wolff@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 12:33 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Coastal Commission's suggested modifications
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1/27/2011

Dear County Supervisors, 

I support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal 
Commission's suggested modifications to better protect our scenic coastline. 

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission. 

Thank you, 
Else Wolff 
  
7780 Jenna Dr. 
Goleta, CA  93117 
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Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: Doug Buckmaster [bkmstr@cox.net]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 5:43 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Bring the County's LUDC into Compliance

Honorable County Supervisors,

We support bringing the County's LUDC into compliance with the Coastal Act by accepting the Coastal Commission's 
suggested modifications to achieve better protection of our scenic coastline.

Please resolve the remaining issues so the LUDC can be certified by the Coastal Commission.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Doug and Lee Buckmaster
5360-C Calle Real
Santa Barbara, CA 93111
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